Currumbin Community Special School

invites you to join us at our

MAMMA MIA
MOVIE

NIGCHT

Join us for a screening of
Here We Go Again!

Champagne on arrival

Lucky Door Prize
Tickets $20

July 19, 2018 at 6pm for a 7pm screening
Event Cinemas Pacific Fair

-TO PURCHASE TICKETS-

Visit the School office or email your details to
tickets-ccss-pandcehotmail.com




